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This has been another strong year for the National Student Council as our student leaders 

continue in enhancing communication with chapters and students, enhancing the student retreat 

programming, and sharing the mission of CPFI.  This year CPFI was represented at APhA house 

of delegates and student activities were promoted at several pharmacy meetings.  Contact Ashley 

Devaughan for more details on the NSC activities over the past year. 

 

The SCAC has collaborated with 6 potential new chapters this year, and 2 have been established 

so far.  Over the next 6 months, requirements for student membership for an active chapter will 

slowly go into effect. 

 

Opportunities to serve on the SCAC are always available!  If anyone is interested in working 

with the chapters, please encourage them to reach out.  


